
  
 
 
The Small Animal Hospital (CHUVAC) of the Veterinary Campus of VetAgro-Sup, Lyon, France  

is opening the following position : 
 

Resident in small animal oncology 
 
This 3-year ECVIM-CA approved medical oncology residency program, starting on January 2, 
2025, is designed to provide advanced clinical training in oncology in preparation for ECVIM-CA 
(Oncology) certification.  
 
The program, under the direction of Pr. Frédérique Ponce (ECVIM-CA) and Dr. Laura Barrett 
(ACVIM-Oncology) encompasses responsibility in oncology and internal medicine cases and 
includes internal and external rotations in other specialties. Diplomates of different specialties are 
available on-site (internal medicine, surgery, ECC, clinical pathology, anatomic pathology, 
anesthesiology, radiology, dermatology). Residents will participate in primary patient care of canine 
and feline oncology and internal medicine cases, teach students and interns rotating through the 
oncology service, participate in clinical research projects, and present at weekly journal clubs and 
monthly book clubs. Residents will give yearly presentations at an in-house residents’ seminar as 
well as at least 2 oral presentations at international conferences (ESVONC and/or ECVIM). 

 
Applicants must have successfully completed a 12-month rotating internship or have gained 
equivalent experience during at least two years in small animal practice and showed special interest 
in oncology. The candidate must have good professional working proficiency in both the French 
and English languages. 
 
Applications should contain:  

i) a personal statement 
ii) a curriculum vitae 
iii) transcripts of all veterinary studies 
iv) three letters of recommendation 

Completed applications should be sent by e-mail no later than 11:59pm on September 29th 2024 
to the following addresses: frederique.ponce@vetagro-sup.fr and laura.barrett@vetagro-sup.fr. 
 
Selected candidates will be invited to interview with the Recruitment Committee in late October 
2024. The residency program will begin on January 2nd, 2025.  
 

For further information about the program, please contact Professor Frédérique Ponce and Doctor 
Laura Barrett at frederique.ponce@vetagro-sup.fr and laura.barrett@vetagrosup.fr. 


